
Wishing you a 
Peaceful Christmas



St Mary’s High School Community 
wishes you Peace and Joy 

during this Christmas Season 
and throughout the New Year

“Believe”
“Christmas is…… 

when we heal the broken hearted,
when we feed the hungry,

when we release the prisoner 
and bring peace among people”

                                                                
Sisters of Mercy

Mercy Global Concern
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